
 

 
 

 23rd February 2023                                                   
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Year 4 Sports Club  
 
Mr Woolley will be starting up the weekly after school sports club for children in Year 4 next half 
term. As this is an external provision there will be a charge for each session (£2.00).  
 
The club will run for 5 weeks (every Thursday, 3.30pm to 4.30pm) starting Thursday 2nd March 
until Thursday 30th March 2023.  The £10 payment can made through your child’s IRIS payment 
account (Sports Club). Children will need their indoor/outdoor PE kit for these sessions. If the 
sessions are cancelled due to bad weather, then a message will go out on Class Dojo and you 
will be refunded for this session. 
 
If the weather allows, they will be playing outdoors so please make sure that they have joggers 
and a sweatshirt. Children are to be collected from Leen Mills Lane.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Mrs Hudson 
Sports Co-ordinator                                                                             


